
Southern Manatee Volunteer  
Firefighter’s Association 

 
October 2, 2014 Meeting 

 
 

Call To Order: 
Meeting called to order at 1815 hrs. 
 
Pledge to the Flag: 
Association 
 
Invocation: 
Association for Fire Chief Edward Curran from City of  Lauderhill. 
 
Roll Call: 
President: FF Brian Godden 
Vice President: FF Justin Markey 
Treasurer: FF Rich McGinley (absent) 
Secretary: FF Chuck Moonen 
In attendance: B/C Gould, Lt Connor, FF White, FF Ellis, FF Sedgley, FF Geiser. 
 
Reading and Approval of Minutes: 
Association  
Minute’s motion approved by Markey and Connor. 
 
Treasure’s Report: 
N/A 
 
Report of Sick or Distressed: 
LT Thayer, FF Garcia 
 
Committee Reports: 
Registration for the golf tournament is at about 60%. Sponsorship is going well but needs 
some more follow ups to complete. Volunteer signup sheets have been posted at the 
stations. Coffee mugs with SMFR logo have been purchased and received for the 
giveaway. FF Godden has spoken with Chief Smith about supplying some beverages. 
Trophies are ready to be picked up at Trophy Case.  
Golf Tournament budget to date: $2500. 
* $300 deposit to UPCC 
* $147 for website 
* $597.83 for coffee mug giveaway 
* $151 for Trophies (not paid yet)    
  $1,195.83 Total  
 
New Business: 
* Pink T-shirts were purchased by the Association to sell.  
* FF Gatanis is working on a design for a new SMFR T-shirt. 
 
 



 
Unfinished Business: 
* The station 4 and 5 weights have been removed from the station and are waiting to be 
 worked on by Edmunds.  
* Basketball hoops have been purchased for stations 1 and 5. 
 * 50 C-shift coins have been purchased. 
 
Fire District Business: 
N/A 
 
Good of the Organization: 
N/A 
 
Next Meeting: 
November 10, 2014 
 
Adjournment:  
Meeting adjourned at 1845 hrs. 


